
From: Duncan Buchanan 
Subject: Dove Farm
Date: 10 November 2020 11:26:54 GMT
To: "Anne-Marie Rogers (HE)"  Kirk 
Macdiarmid ,  "Hazel Gardner (HE)" 

, Anthony.Groom@wsp.com

Dear Anne-Marie,

I hope you had a nice time on annual leave...or as nice as it can be in another 
lock down!!!!
Hazel Said she would have some information available on your return so we can 
proceed with WSP.

Just to clarify:

"In order to investigate your queries below more thoroughly and understand the 
design parameters that Highways England’s drainage design (contained in the 
MDX files, received on 2nd October) has been based on, can we please be 
provided with Highways England’s Flood Risk Assessment?"

Kind Regards

Duncan and Maxine




